
Sent to all trainees on behalf of Jon Cooper, Postgraduate Dean 

Dear Colleague 

The next webinar for doctors and dentists in training will be held on Tuesday 02nd 

February at 1pm 

The Webinar will be broadcast via Microsoft Teams.  

The link to access this is: http://bit.ly/HEEYHupdateFeb02 

The next webinar will feature: 

An update on HEEs response to redeployment concerns and further updates and 

advice for vaccination. 

 

To try and help you manage your time we have drawn up an agenda to provide an idea 
of what areas we will cover. Post-Webinar we will offer timing information for the 
recording, informing you where to join if you only require a specific section.  
 

The agenda is as follows: 

• Introduction 

• Redeployment 

• Wellbeing 

• Coaching update 

• Vaccinations 

• Examinations update 

• Clinically extremely vulnerable trainees update 

• Quality section 

• Visa updates 

• Dental update 

 

Submitting your questions for the webinar 

There are now 2 ways to submit your questions for the Webinar. 

1) Via email to heeyh.faq@hee.nhs.uk  

2) If you would like to submit an anonymous question you can do so on the form here. 

 

Questions submitted after 26th January will be carried forward to the March webinar. 
We look forward to receiving your questions and to you joining us again on the 02nd 
February.  

 
The 15th January Webinar slides and timings have been previously shared with you and 
the recording is accessible here after broadcast for 180 days. Please contact 
PostgraduateDeansOffice.yh@hee.nhs.uk if you would like the slide deck or timings.  

http://bit.ly/HEEYHupdateFeb02
mailto:heeyh.faq@hee.nhs.uk
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=K5Gn_5ewMUGcD9DoB1Wyq2yGvN5QNxZFnvcuLizQqt5UOUlJSDlISjc3QzJVTU1HNERLTjVSMFI3VS4u
http://bit.ly/HEEYHupdateJan15
mailto:PostgraduateDeansOffice.yh@hee.nhs.uk


Many thanks,  

Jon Cooper on behalf of the Trainee Webinar Team 
 

Jon Cooper 

Postgraduate Dean 
 

Health Education England 
University of Leeds 

Willow Terrace Road 
Leeds LS2 9JT 
 

PostgraduateDeansOffice.yh@hee.nhs.uk   

hee.nhs.uk  
Reception. 0113 887 1688 
 

Stay up to date by following HEE on Facebook and Twitter 

HEE is part of the NHS, and we work with partners to plan, recruit, educate and train the 
health workforce 
 

 

 

mailto:PostgraduateDeansOffice.yh@hee.nhs.uk
http://www.hee.nhs.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/nhshee
http://www.twitter.com/nhs_healthedeng

